
April 14, 2022 
 
 
PABLO CRUZ 
CENRO- Roxas 
Palawan 
 
 
Subject:  Letter March 21, 2021 was not answered directly and satisfactorily 
 

1. I was sad and dissatisfied that my letter march 21,2021 was not directly answered and 
the recommendation of the forest ranger that investigated the incident last July 
26,2021was not followed rather you answered and I quoted “the inspecting and 
investigating forest officers had not caught on the act the violators and render the 
information as hearsay and prejudicial to the other party”. 

 
How could the rangers can catch in the act cause the incident of cutting trees was 
reported on May and June 2021 but the team was sent on July 2021? 

 
2. Please review the compiled staff work that was submitted to CENRO and forwarded to 

PENRO on February 8,2022. 
 

3. Attach are the pictures taken and submitted by forest ranger Santoza, and the report of 
forest Rangers Marquez and Maduro as submitted to MES Vitalano Maranan. 

 
Let the advocacy of protection and prevention of destruction of the environment be 
observed. 

 
 
I am hoping for a fair and balance answer to my complaint. 

Justice should prevail. 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
Marle A. Jaranilla 
Contact #: 0930 515 3208 
Email Ad: marleacha22@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
CC: 
 
 
The PENRO Palawan 
The Presidential Complaint Center (PCC), Malacañang, Manila 
The Undersecretary USEC for Field Operations and Environment 
DENR Region IVB-MIMAROPA, 1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 
MS. MERLINDA R. MANILA, DENR Action Center 
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